AVONDALE HIGH SCHOOL
2025/26 PARKING PERMIT APPLICATION

» Parking lot enforcement will begin September 1, 2025.
» A parking lot is provided for the convenience of authorized students who provide their own transportation.

» Students must have a valid parking permit in order to park at Avondale High School during the 2025-2026
school year. Unauthorized vehicles parked in the AHS student lot will be towed at the owner’s expense.

» Students may purchase a parking permit on line on using E-FUNDS or in the main office with cash or check.
Bring the completed form, along with a printed receipt and requested documents to registration for your

tag. The cost is $40.00. Parking permits may be purchased any time during the school year.

» Itis understood that any driving privilege may be revoked if the student’s use of the vehicle appears
detrimental to the safety of others, or if the student is having behavior and/or academic difficulties.

» Both the student and the parent/guardian must read and sign the Vehicle Operation Code before a permit
will be issued. The Vehicle Operation Code states that the student and the parent/guardian have read and
understand all the rules and regulations.

» Students will be assigned a specific parking space matching the purchased parking permit tag number.

» This is your designated space between the hours of 6:00am and 3:00pm weekdays during the current
school year.

ALL RULES WILL BE STRICTLY ENFORCED.

PARKING PERMIT APPLICATION

PLEASE PRINT
Student Name Date
VEHICLE 1
Year of Vehicle Vehicle Make Vehicle Model
Vehicle Color Plate number
Name Vehicle is registered to
VEHICLE 2
Year of Vehicle Vehicle Make Vehicle Model
Vehicle Color Plate number
Name Vehicle is registered to
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O VALID DRIVER’S LICENSE O PROOF OF INSURANCE OVALID REGISTRATION
BY PERMIT #
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